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How to support  
with a tax deductible  
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❏  Quest Youth Project 	 ____________

❏  Quest Purple Heart Project	 ____________

❏  G�eneral support of	   
Conservation Force	 ____________
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Address: ________________________________

________________________________________

Phone: _________________________________
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Email: __________________________________
Conservation Force is a 501 (c)(3) Public Charitable Foundation



Special Youth  
Challenge Project

Billy Ray Parnell  
Memorial Project

Since 1999 the Legends Ranch has had the privi-
lege of hosting the Special Youth Challenge Hunt 
which gives youth from all walks of life the oppor-
tunity to enter the woods, for perhaps the first time, 
and to experience hunting and fishing in a new  
way. By minimizing the barriers faced by these 
challenged youth and their families, dreams are 
realized, relationships are fostered, and lives are 
changed forever by all involved. For more informa-
tion on this hunt go to the Quest Ministries tab on  
www.legendsranch.com.

Project Provides

•  Hunt at Legends Ranch
•  Help with transportation
•  Firearms training
•  Lodging and meals
•  Equipment and clothing
•  F�ull service in and  

out of the field
•  A can-do spirit

Project Provides

•  Hunt at Legends Ranch
•  Help with transportation
•  Lodging and meals
•  Equipment and clothing
•  Full service in and out of the field
•  R�ecognition and gratitude of their service  

and sacrifice

Legends Ranch is humbled by the countless men 
and women who unselfishly sacrificed their lives 
and continue to do so for the freedoms our nation 
enjoys. In 2003, the Legends Ranch started the first 
Billy Ray Parnell Memorial Purple Heart Hunt to 
honor these many brave men and women. Each 
year from many applications, nine purple heart re-
cipients are chosen to experience a hunt at the Leg-
ends Ranch. This is our way of honoring those who 
served. For more information on this hunt go to the 
Quest Ministries tab on www.legendsranch.com.


